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May 8, 2025

Bismarck Park Board Commissioners
Mr. Kevin Klipfel, Executive Director
Bismarck Parks and Recreation District
400 East Front Avenue

Bismarck, ND 58504

RE: Bid Recommendation:
VFW Sports Center - Painting Via: E-mail only.

Dear Bismarck Park Board Commissioners and Mr. Klipfel,

On Tuesday, May 6, 2025, at 11:00am the Bismarck Parks and Recreation District called for bids for the
above-mentioned project.

At the time and place designated for the bids, the Bismarck Parks and Recreation District staff and
Architect received two bids listed below. Following a review of the bids we are recommending the Park
Board accept the bids from Oxentenko, Inc. for $155,500.00.

Oxentenko, Inc.: $155,500.00
Roy H. Deitz and Sons, Inc.: $156,000.00

If you have any questions regarding this bid process, please call me at 701-426-2544.

Best Regards,

210 South 127 Street | Bismarck, Noith Dakota 58504




